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Jeanette Riggins and Meghan Senter have been 
recognized as New Orleans CityBusiness Leadership 
in Law honorees

July 13, 2021

MG+M is pleased to announce that partners Jeanette Riggins and Meghan Senter have been recognized as 
distinguished honorees of the 2021 New Orleans CityBusiness Leadership in Law award.

Jeanette and Meghan were selected based on their professional successes, civic involvement, and other 
achievements that set them apart in the New Orleans legal community.

A special “2021 Leadership in Law” insert profiling all honorees will run in the October 22 issue of CityBusiness. 
Jeanette and Meghan will also be recognized along with the other award winners at the Leadership in Law annual 
event on October 25 at the New Orleans Museum of Art.

To learn more about the New Orleans CityBusiness Leadership in Law award, please click here.
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